Scott “Tazz” Guibault

Scott joined Pierce County Mustang Club in January 2014. He had come to our show and enjoyed it so much, he joined Pierce County Mustang Club. We didn't see much of Scott but he did come to a few of our events and he love to share great stories and his Mustang with us.
"Tazz" was always excited for the Pierce County Mustang Club car show; this year even though he was in the hospital he was texting Missy to make sure she saved him one of our great goody bags. He always kept me updated with the pictures of what he had done with the mustang; he also wanted to make sure that the picture on the website was the newest pose of his car. He was very proud of his Screaming Yellow Mustang.
Tazz will be missed by many in our mustang community.

Our hearts and thoughts go out to his family and friends.
Charlene Rivera
